To whom it may concern:
June 17, 2010

I purchased a General lonics water softener/conditioner in 1978. The Water Company has
been servicing this system since they were founded. Julio has kept this unit working properly
and has done a great job of notifying me when service was required. | have been totally
satisfied with the service performed on my system. Julio is a registered pharmacist and is very
knowledgeable about water quality and the effects on our health.

Julio helped us evaluate the various systems available and recommended that we
recondition our existing system. My system is now 32 years old and has been reconditioned to
work like new at a significantly lower price than purchasing a new system. | would certainly
recommend that anyone who is considering purchasing a water system consider purchasing
from The Water Company. | am sure that they will be as happy with the product, service and

maintenance as | have been.
Peter V. Young /




